
USA Pentathlon Board Meeting - June 1, 2011  
 
Members Present via phone: Barry Machett, Rob Stull, Vaho Iagorashvili, 
Monica Rowland 
 
Absent ; Atif Siddiqi, Fred Hower and Allison  
 
Meeting was called to order by USAP President Barry Matchett. Who then led 
informative discussion on the meeting just held in San Francisco regarding the 
World Cup direction in Palm Springs as well as the bid by Charlotte, North 
Carolina. From that meeting it was announced that Michelle Strauss would 
coordinate any bid from the desert.  Discussion followed. 
 
No Action Items were presented and no votes taken. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 


